
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:    CONTACT: Rep. Jill Billings 

August 10, 2021         608-266-5780 

 

Rep. Billings’ Statement on Congressman Kind’s More than 2 

Decades of Service 

 
La Crosse, WI - Rep. Jill Billings (D-La Crosse) released this statement following Congressman 

Ron Kind’s (D-La Crosse) announcement that he won’t seek re-election to the US House of 

Representatives. 

 

“I’d like to thank Congressman Kind for his many years of service to the people of Western 

Wisconsin. He has been a leader with honor, integrity, and intelligence. Congressman Kind’s 

leadership and thoughtfulness will be missed, as he’s been a dedicated and principled public 

servant for our region. I wish him, and his family, the best as he moves forward on to new 

adventures in life." 
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